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MEMO 
DATE:  June 17, 2021 

TO:  Planning and Sustainability Commission 

FROM:  Mindy Brooks, City Planner, Project Manager 
 Daniel Soebbing, City Planner 

CC:  Andrea Durbin, Joe Zehnder, Sallie Edmunds 

SUBJECT:  June 22, 2021 PSC Briefing on Ezone Map Correction project 

 

City staff are pleased to be coming back to you for a briefing on June 22, 2021 to discuss the 
Ezone Map Correction Project.  The briefing will focus on the regulatory context for the project 
and detail the existing protection policies for streams and forests throughout Portland.  There 
will be no proposed amendments presented for consideration at this month’s briefing.   
 
Staff heard from the commissioners and the public that because of the significant changes to 
the natural resource feature mapping, another opportunity to testify on the project would be 
appropriate.  Below is the staff-suggested updated PSC schedule: 

• June 22: PSC briefing and project update (added) 
• July 27: PSC work session on wetlands  
• July 28: Notice of the public hearing and instructions about how to testify  
• August 24: New PSC public hearing (added) 
• August 25: Last day to request a site visit  
• September 10: Last site visits (streams/forests) and public record closes  
• September 28: PSC work session and final vote (added) 

 
We will discuss the proposed schedule changes at the briefing on June 22. 
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